Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer

We have been informed by EYMS that the road closure scheduled to end on St
Georges Road today has been extended to 6 October 2025.

As previously indicated, this affects the H1 only. The usual routes for other school
buses remain unchanged.

Should this change, we will of course, update you.

Kind regards
The Hessle Academy
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